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               Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

Welcome back to term 2. 

Learning 

We have been looking at printing skills in art this week. We printed hand prints to make a 

poppy for the church, printed with leaves and sticks. Now that we have learnt and refined our 

skills together, we are using them in the creative area to make our own pictures. 

    

Redwood 

We had a fabulous time looking for leaves and making pictures with them. Lots of us grew 

some emerald power by trying to balance on the big logs independently. 

   

Next week 

We have Life Bus at the beginning of the week and next Friday we will be wearing something 

spotty for Children in Need. At home please keep looking at the phonic and number keyrings. 

Many thanks for your support,       Sally Windmill 


